
If you see an Eastern Box Turtle, please call Julie Lisk immediately at 978-844-4471.  Please do 

not remove the turtle.  Julie will come right out and document the find.  Do not call her 

regarding common turtles.  The picture below was taken by Tom Murray in 2016 of an Eastern 

Box Turtle found in Dunstable.   Thank you!  The Dunstable Conservation Commission 

 

 


